
Letter of Suggestion for Integrating New Teaching 

Technologies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Institution's Name]  

[Institution's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to suggest the integration of new teaching 

technologies into our curriculum to enhance the learning experience for our students. 

With the rapid advancements in educational technology, tools such as interactive whiteboards, 

online collaborative platforms, and educational apps can significantly engage students and 

promote a more interactive learning environment. Additionally, utilizing learning management 

systems could streamline our course management and facilitate better communication between 

instructors and students. 

By implementing these technologies, we can not only modernize our teaching methods but also 

prepare our students for the tech-savvy world they will enter upon graduation. I believe that a 

pilot program or training session could be beneficial in exploring these options further. 

I would be happy to discuss this suggestion in more detail at your convenience. Thank you for 

considering the potential benefits of integrating new teaching technologies into our institution. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Contact Information] 


